
VILLAGE OF HONEOYE FALLS
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING
FOR
LOCAL LAW #5
ADMINISTRATION AND ENFORCEMENT OF THE NEW YORK STATE UNIFORM FIRE PREVENTION AND BUILDING CODE



PUBLIC NOTICE is hereby given that there has been presented and received by the Village Board of Trustees, a local law which will repeal the existing Chapter 70 and replace it with the new version of 19NYCRR Administration and Enforcement of the Uniform Fire Prevention and Building Code in the Village of Honeoye Falls.

Therefore, pursuant to statute, The Board of Trustees of the Village of Honeoye Falls shall hold a Public Hearing on December 19, 2022 at the Village Hall, 5 East St. Honeoye Falls at 7:30 pm. at which time all persons interested will be heard. Copies of the proposed law can be obtained and reviewed at the Village Office, 5 East St, Honeoye Falls, NY 

Dated: December 1, 2022
BY ORDER OF THE BOARD OF TRUSTEES OF THE VILLAGE OF HONEOYE FALLS 
Gina Hurley 
Clerk Treasurer
